
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sunday, February 23, 2025 

 
Our Mission Focus for February is Local Missions. If you wish to give to this mission focus, 
please write it on your offering envelope. If giving via Givelify, you can select Benevolence. 

 

These are our announcements for this week  

 
�​ Parent Volunteers are still needed for Children’s Church and Teen Church (Please see 

Kelly Young or Carol Tyler and complete the background check application located on 
the table in the foyer).  
 

�​ If you have not joined the Otter Creek Group Me Page, please do so. You can find the 
information on the church website this week 
 

�​ New Hours for Pantry started January 1, 2025. In Person Only Every 2nd and 4th Sunday 
from 12:00-1:00p.m and Wednesday from 5:30 p.m.-7:00 p.m. 
 

�​ Love is in the Air Panel Discussion will take place Wednesday, February 26th at 6:30p.m. 
 

�​  The second ACT Prep Workshop will be held on Wednesday, March 5, 2025, at 6:30p.m. 
This workshop is available for teens grade 8th-12th grade. 

 
�​ CPR/AED Training will take place on Saturday, March 8th at 10 am. The last day to sign up 

is Monday, February 17th.  
 

�​ Little Rock School District will be hosting a Black Male Educator Summit on March 15, 
2025 from 9: 00 a.m - 2:00 p.m. Our very own Pastor Cooper will be presenting and 
serving on the panel   
 

�​ Please send all flyer requests, Google form requests, and website updates, 
to mediateamoccc@gmail.com. Please allow at least 24 hours for requests to be 
completed. 

 
 

Birthdays 

Na’Kiya Millen- Feb 23rd  

Crystal Phillips - Feb 23rd 

Chris Critton- Feb 26th 

Kalia Cooper- Feb 27th 

mailto:mediateamoccc@gmail.com


                                               

Life Lesson Classes Updates 

1.​ Living in the Word class will be held each 1st Sunday of the month at 9:30 a.m. All 
interested in attending this class please see Brother Michael Thornton 

2.​ The Life lessons Sunday School Class will be held each 2nd Sunday of the month at 9:30 
a.m. All interested in attending this class please see Sister Roxanne Hester 

3.​ The Relationship life lessons class will be held on the 3rd Sunday of each month at 9:30 
a.m. Please see Sis. Andrea Allen for more information. 

4.​ Evangelism class will be held on the 4th Sunday of each month at 9:30 am. Please see 
Sis. Celeste Watson for more information. 

 

General Church Information 

�​ If you are interested in being a greeter, working with the AV Ministry, Children’s, or Teen 
Ministry, please see Karen Hall, Chris Critton, Kelly Brooks, or Carol Tyler. We also invite 
our teenagers to be a part of the AV ministry.  

�​ If you are a first-time visitor, will you please stand and remain standing (our guest 
connections greeters are bringing you a welcome bag) We want to thank you for visiting 
today and pray this won’t be your last time visiting us. Please find and scan the QR code 
for visitors located on the back of the pews. 

�​ Parents, please remember to go ahead and scan the QR code on the back of the pew to 
sign your child into Children’s Church. If your child is not signed into Children’s Church 
when they are dismissed your child will be returned to the sanctuary and you will have 
to go over and sign them in.   

 


